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To: Mayor 
Subject: IPCC Targets 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Mayor Mike Hurley, 
 
I first want to start by thanking you for the work you're doing and to thank you for caring 
not only about our city but also our planet. With climate change becoming increasingly a 
concern, it is wonderful to see that other cities in the area such as the City of 
Vancouver, Richmond, New Westminster, Port Moody, the District of North Vancouver 
and the City of North Vancouver have adopted the IPCC targets or even higher targets 
for community-wide greenhouse gas reduction. It concerns me that Burnaby has fallen 
short in meeting such esteemed standards. In talking with some other Burnaby 
residences in Metrotwon, I heard that there is an effort for Burnaby to explore meeting 
100% reduction within the community by 2030. This is great news, I will be anxiously 
waiting to see the progress on this effort. 
 
Thanks again for your work and I hope you have a great day! 
 
Jayme 
Burnaby, BC 
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